Comment #4 - 7/5/13 — 10:44 a.m.
Hello:

This is a comment on the June 2013 Exposure Draft of “Modeling”. In the document, the task
force asked for specific comments on several topics; the last one, in part, was:

6. Does the use of bold font to identify divided terms improve the readability and clarity of the
standard?

| think it helps a great deal. | found it significantly reduced the effort to reference the definitions
as | was reading. Good idea.
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